From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm

**Subject:** Sunnica

**Date:** 18 May 2022 21:10:59

## To whom it may concern

Sunnica have failed to submit an adequate DCO application. It has been heavily flagged at every stage that their consultation process was highly inadequate and their business plan totally un-thorough and they should not have had their application accepted. Sunnica should now be asked to withdraw the application and asked to resubmit after detailed consultation with local communities, Paris, District and County councils. If you are not prepared to ask them to withdraw, a date should not be fixed for the preliminary meeting. A date for this meeting should only be set when all parties are satisfied that adequate, clear and complete information has been provided by Sunnica. The application can then be debated with sufficient and necessary information. Furthermore it is wholly unfair that the new date proposed is 18 July during the summer holiday period. We would ask that the process is restarted in September. I hope sincerely that we will be listened to, Lucinda